
Advisory Committee Recommendations 
September 24, 2015 

 

Name of Advisory Board: Funeral Services                        

In Attendance:, Rich Hahn, Jay Rhodes, Bill McQueen, Steve Miller, Carol Corbridge, Blair Kriever, John Anders Jennie Orama, Rich Flora, and 

Kevin Davis  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Minutes for 9/24/15 

 
1. Discuss information about the purposed Funeral Attendant Certificate and what the curriculum would include. 

2. Update on the new students accepted in the Fall 2015 class 

3. Update on the re-accreditation by the American Board of Funeral Service Education 

 
 

http://www.spcollege.edu/epicenter/advisory/ 
           

 

 

 

 
Recommendation for 2015-16 

 
SPC Response 

(If we didn’t act on 
recommendations, give reason 
why not.) 

 
In support of the College’s Imitative for certificate program 
the Funeral Services program would like to offer a 
crematory certificate.  The addition of a crematory would 
enhance the project  
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